
Upcoming Events

Principal’s Message
As we continue into the new school year, we would like to give a few reminders to families 

about dismissal. If a student has a change in their normal transportation routine, please send 

a note to their teacher or call the school office before 3 PM. 

If your child is being dismissed as a walker please do not park your vehicle in the preschool 

parking lot or on nearby streets to pick up your student. Students dismissed from the west 

entrance on Bowman St. should be walking home. If you are picking up your student by car, 

please use the car loop off of Quinby. Using the correct door for dismissal helps us do our 

part to keep traffic moving. 

When picking up your student in the car loop, please have your tag hanging from your 

rearview mirror. If someone else is picking up your student that day, they should also use that 

tag. If you don’t have a tag and need one, send a note to your student’s teacher, and they will 

send home the necessary paperwork to receive a tag. If you need an additional tag, please 

send a note with your current tag number listed, and an additional tag will be provided, Thank 

you for partnering with us to keep students safe at dismissal!  

September 16: Haircut Day

September 17: Bosco’s Pizza Night

September 19: Picture Day

September 19: PTO Meeting

September 26: Grandparents/Special Person Picnic

               Info letters were sent home Wednesday

Mr. Vizzo & Mrs. Roth 
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Order at Bosco’s Pizza Kitchen  

September 17th, and 15% of all 

sales will benefit Cornerstone’s PTO. 

No code required!

Bosco’s Pizza Night

 | l

Hair Cuts
We are offering free haircuts on 

Monday, Sept. 16th. You must 

have the permission form filled 

out to reserve your spot. 

https://www.facebook.com/Edgewoodmiddleschool567


AAUW/Kiwanis Book Sale

Cornerstone News:

Students have been working hard this school 

year to earn Gold Tallies for their class. Gold 

tallies are earned when the class works 

together as a whole to exhibit positive 

behaviors. Classes set Gold Tally goals and 

rewards to work toward accomplishing. 

Several classes this year have already met at 

least one Gold Tally goal! Examples of 

classroom rewards have been bringing stuffed 

animals to school and having an extra recess 

time. Keep up the great work, students! 

The annual AAUW / Kiwanis Book Sale, a huge sale of 

top quality used books, will be held September 24th to 

28th.  This is an outstanding opportunity for your 

students, staff and parents to get excellent books for 

adults and children for very little cost.  All of the 

proceeds go either to youth projects in our community 

or for scholarships for women whose education was 

interrupted.

PTO
Our PTO meets the 3rd Thursday of every month. The meetings 
begin at 4:00 in the Cornerstone library. We hope to see you on 
September 19th!

Free & Reduced Lunch
Students and families who 

may qualify for free or 
reduced lunch need to 

have an updated 
application filled out for 
this school year. If you 

would like one sent home, 
please contact the office 
or your child’s teacher. 

You may also click on the 
link to fill out the 

application online:
https://www.payschoolscentral.com/

Leader in Me Community Connection

101 W. Bowman, Wooster, OH 44691  |  (330) 988-1111

The College of Wooster

Cornerstone is proud to partner with 
The College of Wooster to provide 

volunteer hours for prospective 
teachers in the college’s ED 100 

course. Not only is this partnership an 
excellent way for college students to 

gain valuable classroom experience, it 
also allows our students to receive 
additional support in the classroom. 
We look forward to our continued 

partnership!
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